
  

 

 
 
 
Nov. 8, 2021 
 
Ms. Angie Lee 
Director of Sales 
Four Points Destin-FWB 
Fort Walton Beach, FL  32548 
 
Subject: Expression of Appreciation 
 
Dear Ms. Lee: 
 
The AC-119 Gunship Association held its 21st reunion there 
from October 6 – 10, 2021. The reunion had fewer attendees 
that usual, but that is well understood under the circumstances 
of the Coronavirus Pandemic. Our Association’s Vietnam 
Veterans truly needed to have this reunon, to help us preserve 
our history as we rekindle our frienships. 
 
You and your staff put forth a superb effort to make our 
reunion event a success.  We understand  the staffing 
constraints you had to endure.  
 
Thank you for the extra effort every day, for the five days 
we were there. Our reunion coordinator Gus Sininger 
and I appreciate the extra effort you all made.  
 
Please share this letter of appeciation to those staff 
members that helped support our reunion. 
 
Continued success! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michael J. Drzyzga 
President 

 
 
 

Board Members 
 

President 

Michael Drzyzga 

 

Vice President 

Roy Davis 

 

Past President 

Gus Sininger 

 

Secretary 

Andrea Drzyzga 

 

Treasurer 

Doug Wohlgamuth 

 

Quartermaster 

Gus Sininger 

 

Member at Large 

Ronald Dorazio  

Terry Sarul 

John Wolff 

 

Reunion Coordinator 

For 2022 

Jerry McDonald 

 

A non-profit Association 

Of AC-119 Gunship 

Air & Ground Crew 
Members 

 


